
 

 
 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

Vassiliko Cement supports the project "Giraffes for Hope" by Sophia Foundation 

 

Vassiliko Cement Works is a constant supporter of "Sophia Foundation" and in this context it 

supports its new charitable project called "Giraffes for Hope", which aims to contribute to the 

organization's programs for the basic rights of children, not only in Cyprus, but also in Kenya. 

 

"Giraffes for Hope" project is about twenty giraffes crafted pro bono by acclaimed Cypriot 

creators and have started their journey from Africa to "reach" our hearts, through their adoption 

by companies and organizations. 

 

For the last 10 years, "Sophia Foundation" has been fighting for the right of children to 

education in Cyprus and Kenya. In Kenya, the foundation provides education, security, food and 

medical care to more than 4.500 children. In Cyprus, for the 7th consecutive year, it provides 

lunch to the children of 16 all-day primary schools and kindergartens, through the "I Cook, and 

I Offer" program. 

 

As a socially responsible company, Vassiliko Cement Works, recognizes the value of selfless 

contribution and support of vulnerable groups and is once again a companion in this new project 

of "Sophia Foundation", thus contributing to their cause.  
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